





Help us develop a trail network for the Baselands

Public Meeting

Waterfront Toronto, the City of Toronto, and Toronto and Region Conservation (TRCA), are developing a Trails Master Plan for the Baselands at the Leslie Street Spit / entrance to Tommy Thompson Park, including the Martin Goodman Trail along Unwin Ave. We invite you to attend a public meeting to provide feedback on the development of this trails plan. Your participation and ideas are important and will help shape the future of this project. Comments and suggestions generated during the meeting will be help to inform the plan. Public comments will also be accepted after the meeting from May 1, 2015 to May 26, 2015 through Waterfront Toronto's website at www.waterfrontoronto.ca and TRCA's website at www.trca.on.ca.

Date: Tuesday, April 28, 2015

Time: 6:30 to 7:00 p.m.

Open House

7:00 to 9:00 p.m.

Presentation & Facilitated

Discussion

Location: Toronto Fire Academy

895 Eastern Avenue Toronto, ON M4L 1A2

For more information or if you require any special accessibility requirements, please contact:

Karen McDonald, Project Manager TRCA 5 Shoreham Drive, Downsview ON M3N1S4

Tel: 416.661.6600 ex 5248 Fax: 416-667-6277

kmcdonald@trca.on.ca

During the planning process for the above studies, the City of Toronto and Waterfront Toronto will be collecting comments and information from the public under the authority of the City of Toronto Act, 2006, s. 136© and the Planning Act, 1990. Personal information collected will be maintained in accordance with the Municipal Freedom of Information and Privacy Protection Act and may be used to provide updates on this file. Questions about the collection of this information can be directed to the City Planning Division, City of Toronto.



